
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 

 

Please be advised all students eligible for transportation must be assigned to a bus. If your child is not on 

the driver’s roster he/she will not be allowed to ride that bus. If you have moved please contact your 

child’s school immediately, so that a new bus can be assigned and your address can be updated in our 

computer system.  

 Due to COVID-19 we are asking students to strongly adhere to 

the following bus rules: 

 

1. All students must wear a mask the entire time they are on the school bus, unless they have a 

medical exemption approved by the school district. Bandannas and neck gators are not allowed. 

 

2. Students must sanitize their hands prior to boarding the school bus.  

 

3. Students must socially distance at their bus stop, when getting off the bus in the Morning, and 

when boarding the bus after school. 

 

4. Students must ride their assigned bus. All students will have assigned seats and must sit in the 

same seat every day.  

 

5. Students from the same household must sit together on the bus (2 to a seat). 

 

6. Students will not be allowed to change buses. NO bus passes will be issued.  

 

7. Parents/guardians/caregivers are required to perform a symptom screening on their children 

prior to arriving at bus stop each day.  

 

Disclaimer: Please be advised that it is a parent’s/guardian’s decision to put your child on a bus or van. 

We cannot guarantee a complete germ-free environment. Waiting at the bus stop and riding the bus 

pose a risk similar to going to a restaurant, movies, or the grocery store, etc. Your child will come into 

contact with other students. If you do not feel it is safe for your child, then you are certainly at liberty to 

drive or walk your child to school and we strongly encourage this if possible. The choice and 

responsibility are yours.  

 


